Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 9:14 AM

To: '‘peteguyl6@gmail.com’

Subject: 699 Ivy Ave E - Garbage hauling assessment
Peter,

This is to confirm per our conversation that the assessment for garbage is approved by the hearing officer. If
you wish to appeal further, you may attend the public hearing on April 1, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300
Council Chambers, Third Floor. I know that you understand English clearly but if you don’t understand the
situation and the language the City uses, you may request an interpreter through our office free to

you. Sometimes, it is hard to understand housing languages. But if you feel that you can come and present
your case in front of the City Council without an interpreter that is fine also.

If you want to appeal, you will need to bring documentation of tenant’s proof of garbage hauler (the company
name) and when they had garbage service. And find out information from the tenant where the missing barrel
went when the inspector went to inspect and then the timeline for when you have garbage service.

Mai Vang

Coordinator for Legislative Hearings
City Council Offices

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Direct: 651-266-8563

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585

Fax: 651-266-8574

mai.vang @ci.stpaul.mn.us
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